
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF WASTEWATER CHANGE PETITION WW0085 
FOR CITY OF BRENTWOOD WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 

 

COUNTY: Contra Costa STREAM SYSTEM: Marsh Creek 

 
The City of Brentwood (City) has filed a wastewater change petition, seeking to reduce the 
discharge of treated wastewater from its Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) to Marsh Creek 
tributary to the San Joaquin River.  With the petition, the City requests to reclaim an annual average 
of 1.74 million gallons per day (mgd) of its tertiary treated wastewater effluent for industrial use and 
landscape irrigation.  Any correspondence directed to the City should be sent to: City of Brentwood, 
c/o Casey Wichert, 150 City Park Way, Brentwood, CA 94513 or via email to 
cwichert@brentwood.ca.gov. 
 
Summary of Wastewater Discharge  
 

Point of 
Discharge  

Treated wastewater effluent from the City’s WWTP is discharged to 
Marsh Creek at the following location: NAD83 Zone 3, North 2,175,205 
feet and East 6,220,336 feet being within the SW ¼ of NE ¼ of Section 
6, T1N, R3E, MDB&M 

Purpose of Use: 

Present:  design average discharge from the WWTP is up to five (5) mgd 
of treated wastewater effluent to Marsh Creek; the current average dry 
weather influent flow to the WWTP is 3.7 mgd.   
Proposed:  reclaim an annual average of 1.74 mgd, with a maximum of 
1,946 acre-feet annually, of treated wastewater effluent for industrial use 
and landscape irrigation  

Place of Use: 
Proposed: 810 gross acres within the City of Brentwood city limits and 
Roddy Ranch Golf Course 

Discharge 
Season: 

January 1 to December 31 of each year 
 

 
More information regarding this petition is available at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/petitions/  
 
Protests must be received by the Division of Water Rights by 4:30 p.m. on September 7, 2015. 
 
Kate Gaffney is the staff person presently assigned to this matter, and she can be reached at 
(916) 341-5360 or kathryn.gaffney@waterboards.ca.gov.  Written correspondence should be 
addressed as follows: State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Water Rights, 
Attn: Kate Gaffney, P.O. Box 2000, Sacramento, CA, 95812-2000. 

 

Date of Notice:  August 6, 2015 
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